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MEETING OF TERENURE/RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (2)

Tuesday 13th February, 2007

QUESTION No. 25
Question: Councillor E. Walsh
“To ask the Manager for an up date on progress made regarding the Greenhills Bowling Green?”
Reply:
Details for the precise location for the proposed bowling green are being finalised in association with the Greenhills Community Council, Greenhills Bowling Club and Greenhills FC.  Tender documents are being finalised for the construction of the bowling green and it is planned to invite tenders to undertake the project within a matter of weeks.

